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Press release 7/16/2019
The Natrona County Republican Party in Casper, Wyoming, announces the replacement process to fill the vacancy of Natrona County Coroner due to the resignation of current Natrona County Coroner, Connie Jacobson, effective August 31st, 2019. Those applying must be a qualified elector, registered as a Republican.  The Natrona County Central Committee will choose three persons from those applying whose names will advance to the Natrona County Commissioners. The Commissioners will then hold interviews and appoint one to finish the election term ending December 31, 2022.  The initial interviews with the Natrona County Republican Party Central Committee will take place on Tuesday July 30th at 6pm in the Theatre Room at the Ramkota Hotel.  
The requirements for replacing an elected county official may be found in Wyoming State Statutes 22-18-111 a. (ii).  The meeting is open to the public, but only members of the Natrona County Republican Party Central Committee will be allowed to vote.   
If you are interested in applying, your request must be received by Monday July 29th, 12:00pm via email at ncrpchairman@hotmail.com or mail at Natrona County Republican Party, PO Box 3576, Casper, WY 82602.  Any questions please contact me via at ncrpchairman@hotmail.com.

Thank you,
Joseph C. McGinley, MD, PhD
Chairman - Natrona County Republican Party

Contributions to the Natrona County Republican Party are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes.  Contributions from corporations, partnerships, limited liability companies, and foreign nationals are prohibited.  Only personal checks/funds are accepted.
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